From:

To:

Subject: West Berkshire Local Plan Review 2022-2039 (LPR) Consultation on Proposed Main Modifications (6
December 2024 — 31 January 2025)

Date: 28 January 2025 12:27:15

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

My Representation:

Reference: PMC14 (Land at Pincents Lane, Tilehurst)

The inclusion of the above is, in my opinion, unsound.

| have submitted objections to previous planning proposals, in 2009, 2010, 2014 and
2021. Each of those proposals were turned down and the justification for why they

were turned down applies to any new attempt to build any housing on that site.

I am not a NIMBY and did not make any objections to new housing developments that

have taken place in my area, such as near Halls Farm and Long Lane.
Yours sincerely

Allan Harries



